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OUR LADY OF GOOD COUNSEL, PRAY FOR US




CHRISTIAN FAMILY LIFE

MID-WINTER, REPORT
30 January 2016
Madam President & Sisters in the League

We have another successful year for the Adopt-A-Seminarian Program. For councils that have not contacted their Seminarian please do so very soon so they know they are being prayed for. There is also another request for prayer – We have 19 men seriously discerning a call to the priesthood please take the time to pray for all of them – (Fraser, Shaun, Joseph, Thomas, Luke, Morgan, Jake, Jeremiah, Lucas, Rodale, Gideon, John, Elijah, Jordan, Adam, Gregoire, Eric, Joshua, Jorell.) The Seminarians appreciate all of your prayers and support.
I have been attending the March for Life meetings. The walk this year will be on Thursday the 12th of May, 2016. The march route will be published closer to the date. We will have information posted on the CWL Diocesan website and you can find it on the March for Life website: www.albertmarchforlife.com when it comes available. The brochures should be ready after the 14th of February. There is also a Pasta Supper and Silent Auction to be held at St. Joseph's Basilica on Saturday the 30th of April at 5:30 pm; tickets are $10.00 each. Please see Rose Hearn for tickets. If you or your council would like to donate an item it would be deeply appreciated. You can contact me through the Diocesan website or take my card available at my display and either call, text or send an email. If anyone is interested in attending the March for Life meetings with me or to share the work load please contact me.

Provincial has requested that Catholic Girls League activities be recorded in your Annual Reports under Christian Family Life.   For any interested councils, National Office has available documents for CGL start-up and direction.
Please check out the National CWL website for two communiques posted this past Fall by Judy Lewis under Christian Family Life. 

The Western Canadian Catholic Youth Conference is being  held this fall in Red Deer on the weekend of October 2, 3 and 4th , 2016.They are looking for volunteers. For more information you can go to http://www.wwcyc.com
Thank you for all your hard work. May the Peace and Mercy of Christ be with you,

God Bless,

This concludes my report.  Are there any questions?

Respectfully submitted,
Katherine Tarras

Christian Family Life Chair

Edmonton Diocesan Council

The Catholic Women’s League of Canada
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